
From:Tom Sherratt (Solihull MBC)
Sent:2 Aug 2023 16:15:13 +0100
To:Claire Bishop (Solihull MBC)
Cc:Paul Tovey (Solihull MBC)
Subject:RE: HS2 Schedule 17 Consultation for JMS Meriden 

Hi Claire,

 

I don’t have any comments on this lorry route, but Paul might.

 

Regards,

 

Tom Sherratt

 

Tom Sherratt 

Project Engineer | Projects Team | Economy and Infrastructure Directorate

Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 

T: 0121 704 6133   M: 07553 796854

E: tom.sherratt@solihull.gov.uk 

P: Council House | Manor Square | Solihull | B91 3QB

 

-----Original Message-----
From: clairebishop@solihull.gov.uk <clairebishop@solihull.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 4:48 PM
To: Paul Tovey (Solihull MBC) <ptovey@solihull.gov.uk>; Tom Sherratt (Solihull MBC) 
<tom.sherratt@solihull.gov.uk>
Subject: HS2 Schedule 17 Consultation for JMS Meriden 

 

Please see attached document

mailto:tom.sherratt@solihull.gov.uk

